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Expanded Service and Coverage Chicago, Illinois, Northwestern Indiana, 
Minnesota, and Wisconsin 

 

 

 

Belt Power LLC is pleased to announce that we have expanded our skilled sales force and fabrication 
capabilities into Chicago.  Our new location is in Roselle, IL, and is being led by Pete Dakas.  Our intent is 
to expand our personal, expert service into Chicagoland, Northern Illinois, Northwestern Indiana, 
Minnesota, and Wisconsin.  This expansion is to further our vision to be recognized as the most trusted 
experts in conveyor components, fabrication, and services nationwide.  Belt Power’s mission is to 
provide total customer care with our world-class 24-hour service, custom conveyor solutions, and 
expertise of our team members.  Our goal is to become a partner in our customers’ businesses.   


